
CIRCULAR

Grades: PN-VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0012/2024-25 Date: 6th May 2024

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

As per the directive from the Government of Haryana, the school shall be closed on Friday,
10th May 2024 on account of Parashuram Jayanti/Akshay Tritya.

Please note that the Parent-Facilitator Meeting (PFM) for all the grades has been
scheduled for Saturday, 18th May 2024.
Originally, this meeting was slated for the 25th of May for grades VI to VIII. However, due to
the Lok Sabha elections, it had to be rescheduled.

Your ward’s respective class facilitator will be providing further information regarding the
time slots for these meetings.

Warm Regards,
Sangeeta Dhamija
Principal


